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Good afternoon

The Department for Communities’ Historic Environment Division is a statutory consultee and will
be responding separately should it have any comments to make on the consultation on the
focussed changes.

Aside from HED's possible comments, the Department for Communities does not have any
comments to make.

Thank you.

Piers Dalgarno

Community Planning & Central/Local Government Relations

Department for Communities

Working from Home.

07746749594.
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